
Weaver Lake Road Summary
The city of Maple Grove plans to make improvements to Weaver Lake Road from Maple Grove Parkway to 
East Fish Lake Road. From June 24 - Aug. 4, the project team collected community feedback on the current 
conditions of the corridor and what improvements are desired. Below is a summary of the feedback we 
recieved. The project team will use this feedback to develop proposed improvements which will be shared at 
an in-person open house some time this winter.

Stay connected through our project website! WeaverLakeRoad.com

Promotional Tactics
•	 30 signs and sidewalk decals

•	 Mailing

•	 Targeted social media ad

•	 Two email updates

Popular Feedback Themes
Sight lines, speed, and traffic volumes make movements to/from side streets very 
challenging.  The corridor would benefit from dedicated left turn lanes at key locations 
(5 lane section). While some residents supported reducing the number of travel lanes on 
Weaver Lake Road, a larger number expressed their opposition. 

There is desire for enhanced pedestrian crossings away from the regional trail tunnel. The 
trails are valued but need to be repaired. Retaining walls also need to be repaired.

Poor sightlines at various side street intersections contribute to making it feel unsafe to 
enter Weaver Lake Road. Many are concerned with the high speeds on Weaver Lake Road, 
getting rear-ended is a concern.

There is interest in speed reduction along the corridor. There were differing opinions on the 
best intersection design and control methods to improve the current side street operations.

Generally unhappy with the existing signal timing and operations. There is a perception 
that Boston Scientific traffic is responsible for much of the congestion on the east end. 

406 comments


